
 

 

 
Academic Year 2017/2018                        15/09/2017 
 

School Council Elections 
 

Your child may have decided that 
they would like to stand for election to 
be their class representative on our 
school council. Those pupils who 

wish to be considered for this 
important role have been asked to 

prepare a short speech, poem, song, 
rap or such to present to their class 
explaining why they would like to 

stand and the reasons their 
classmates should vote for them. This 

will be carried out on Monday 
morning. Following this, there will be 

a formal ballot held in the hall. 
 
***************************************** 

FOLS 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended 
our first meeting – more are still 

welcome, please come along. The 
dates for events over the year have 
been set and included on the diary 

date overview sent with  
Snippets today. 

 
**************************************** 

 
Commando Joe 

 
The children from Year 2 upwards 

have all started on their journey 
following an explorer or adventurer.  

A great experience for all. 
 

If you would like any further 
information please ask or look at  

their website: 
www.commandojoes.co.uk 

 
************************************* 

Attendance 
 

Overall this week 
11th – 15th September 

 
98.07% 

 
************************************* 

 

A Few Reminders 

 No jewellery except a watch 
and small stud like earrings 
please. Earrings are to be 
removed for PE and 
swimming or covered with 
plasters. 

 Water only in water bottles 

 No pencil cases 

 Bring a coat whatever the 
weather is like first thing in 
the morning! 

 Be considerate towards our 
neighbours when parking, 
please do not allow your 
children to run over their 
grass, keep to the paths. Do 
not block any driveways and 
do not stop to park or drop off 
on the zig zag zones. There 
is also a fire hydrant outside 
number 25 which needs to be 
kept clear in case of 
emergency. 

******************************************* 
Swimming 

 
Thank you for the responses received 
so far. We will endeavour to reach the 
best solution possible for the children. 
******************************************* 

Tully Cup 
 

This term, our school value is 
Thankfulness. 

Christians believe that God loves and 
cares for them in many different ways 
in all aspects of their life. They know 
that their response to this provision 

should be one of thankfulness  
and praise. 

 
Winners this week: 

KS 1 – Charlie Daniels-Bruce 
KS 2 – Matthew Cawkwell 

************************************* 
Evergreen 

Well done to everyone who achieved 
their Evergreen status. 

Our first celebration was this 
afternoon. 

 
Please let the office know if you did 
not receive an Evergreen text this 
Friday unless you already were 

aware that your child was  
not Evergreen. 

************************************** 
Family BBQ and Fun 

Fundraiser in support of X-Church 
Bouncy Castle 

Craft Table 
Adults £10 

Children 12-16 £5 
Under 12’s Free 

Price includes food and fun! 
 

Saturday 16th September  
4-7pm 

At the X- Church 
*************************************** 

Snippets 
Due to issues with receiving Snippets 
by email we will now just send a text 
reminder that a copy is available to 

view and download from our website.  
www.olive-anderson.lincs.sch.uk 

 
This year’s Diary Dates are also 

available in the Term Dates section. 
Copies of both are also available from 

the school office. 

Next Week 
18.09.17  

 
1.30pm 
 
3.30 –  
4.30pm 

School Council 
Elections 
Yrs 3 & 6 
Swimming 
Yrs 4,5,6 
Girls Football 

19.09.17 Lunch 
3.30 – 
4.15 

Choir 
Publishing Club 
 
 

20.09.17 3.30 –  
4.30pm 

Yrs 2 & 3 
Commando 
Joe’s 

21.09.17 3.30 – 
4.15pm 

Frog Club 

22.09.17   

 

http://www.commandojoes.co.uk/
http://www.olive-anderson.lincs.sch.uk/

